Travel to St Brendan’s from September 2024 - changes to SB buses and withdrawal of Turners coach service
 
We have written out to all existing coach users to advise them that the coach service run by Turners will be finishing at the end of this academic year. We are however happy to announce details of a range of direct First Bus services to college starting in September 2024. For most of the Turners routes now in operation, there will be an alternative SB bus running from September. We are also delighted to introduce a new route covering parts of South Bristol and Easton.

Like the SB services currently running, all SB routes are public bus services. They are however aimed at our students and will drop off and pick up outside of the pavilion at the end of the St Brendan’s driveway. Tickets for the SB services are not exclusive and can be used on other First Bus routes. Tickets are available via the app, from the driver or directly from First Bus.

Full details of the 7 routes running from September can be found by clicking here:
Public Bus Services > Travelling to College | St Brendan's Sixth Form College (stbrn.ac.uk)

First bus are currently in the process of finalising the exact routes. When this has been done, the timetables will be posted on the website under the above link.

For any queries, please email transport@stbrn.ac.uk

